
Room 1 – Week 5     “Pungu Island” 
Ms. Motta & Ms. Zayas 
 
Hello mighty Kentwood campers! What a cool week we had! This 
week we got very creative decorating ties for crazy tie day. Our 
penguins came in their PJ’s and enjoyed a great breakfast. We 
remembered our skills from infancy for the baby food and baby 
bottle competitions. All the campers did the limbo and our 
penguins did a great job getting down low. The week ended with a 
trip to the movies, made complete with popcorn and a drink. Have 
a great weekend campers and see you all next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Room 2 – Week 5     “Superhero Training Center” 
Ms. Rivera & Mr. Lieberman  
 
It’s been an awesome week for our Room 2 Superheroes!  Our 
campers had a great time at our Color War pajama party, 
complete with a delicious waffle breakfast, baby bottle drinking 
competition, and limbo contest.  We made some really cool Black 
Magic artwork and created an amazing splatter paint banner to 
hang outside our camp room.  We also had some fun splashing 
around in the sprinkler outside.  We ended our week with a trip to 
the movies to see Ratatouille.  We can’t wait to see everyone on 
Monday in their crazy hats! 

 
 

Room 8 – Week 5     “The Sandlot” 
Mr. Malka, Ms. Augustin & Junior Counselor Gio 
 
This week was relaxing.  We wore our pajamas to camp one day 
and relaxed at the movies. We went way back to our early childhood 
days in assorted color war games.  We had a baby food tasting 
contest in which we tried to figure out what adult food the baby 
food we were sampling was supposed to taste like.  For our Monday 
theme day we adorned ourselves with crazy ties.  We were twirling 
around as we made our spin art masterpieces.  Football kept us 
tough as we learned how to play the receiver, cornerback, and 
quarterback positions a little better.  We can’t wait to tackle the 
competition next week at Kentwood Summer Camp! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Room 10 – Week 5     “Puppy Pound”  
Ms. Crawford & Ms. Cope 
 
Woof-Woof!! Greetings from the Puppy Pounders.   Parents and 
friends, we had another fun-filled and exciting week. We started our 
week off with Crazy-Tie day. We cut out and decorated our own 
silly-crazy ties, which we wore for all to see. This week, we had a 
baby-food eating competition (yuck!) and a baby bottle drinking 
event.  On Tuesday and Thursday we headed off to the pool for 
some splish-splashin’ fun in the sun. Movie day was Friday, and we 
headed to the theatres to see Ratatouille.  Though our time at 
summer camp is winding down, our color war competitions are 
heating up. The gators are leading the sharks by a mere five points!  
Who will win 2007 camp Color War? 


